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und noch der letzte Teil...

Prizes according to the results of the drawing:

5 certificates (to one person) to the trip to Germany on Touareg
Owners Day 02-05 September of 2005 of 10 jackets and beysbolok from
the exclusive collection Touareg of the rules of participation in the
drawing

1) in the drawing imeyut right participated all buyers, whom
priobreli the new automobile Volkswagen Touareg in any assembly in one
of the official dealers Volkswagen and zapolnili coupon for the
participation in the action, in the period from 10 June through 10
August, 2005.

2) drawing called it consists on 11 August, 2005, into 12:30 in the
office OOO "Volkswagen Grup Russian" via the random sampling of number
VIN of automobile with the aid of the special computer programs.

3) the official sums of drawing it called they will be published on
the official site http://www.volkswagen.ru not later than on 12 August, 2005.

4) delivery it called to conquerors it wakes it passed during two
weeks from the day of the official publication of the sums of drawing
in the center of delivery it called on it addressed: Moscow, small
Vlas'evskiy alley, 9/2.

5) the certificate gives right to trip 1 of face on Touareg Owners
Day, which consists 02-05 September of Frankfurt am Main (Germany).
Certificate cannot it was exchanged to the money equivalent.

6) responsibility on the payment of any taxes, provided by legislation
in connection with obtaining of prize, it is lain on conqueror.

7) necessary condition for obtaining the certificate is the presence
of the acting foreign passport (for obtaining the shengenskoy visa on
the period of 02-05 September of 2005 the period of the action of
passport it must it concluded not earlier than on 05 December, 2005.

 the colleagues of company OOO "Volkswagen Grup Russian", the
dilerskikh enterprises of brand Volkswagen in Russia and of the
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advertising agency UnionLinX, and also their relatives not can
participated in the drawing.
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